
Please read the attached information carefully regarding Moving Up at Fox Lane Middle School on June 
21, 2022. 

 
Parent Letter - English 

Parent Letter - Spanish  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/15yLQtZsuOiPMULXm9DXOb8Ay5Gqu64AsdNqfoqbaOMc/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TeIqKf9jSauHLmvzjKeqGIxr_9NeYWUbaRMbhO3PZvE/edit?usp=sharing

